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Dear Culinary Educators: 
 
Happy New Year!  As we embrace an exciting new school year and our long-standing collaboration with The 
Culinary Institute of America, we are pleased to invite you and your students to experience an opportunity of 
a lifetime. The CIA and Chef 2 Chef Foods along with Catanese Classic Seafood will be our host on Saturday, 
November 14, 2015 from 9:00 am-2:00 pm. The event will be at Chef 2 Chef Food’s warehouse at 1893 East 
55th Street, Cleveland, Ohio 44103. (Chefcube.com) 
 
This culinary seminar is guaranteed to inspire and motivate all attendees. The itinerary is as follows: 
 8:15 am - 9:00 am: Continental Breakfast 
 9:00 am - 9:15 am: CIA and Chef 2 Chef Foods Welcome 

The students will be divided into 4 groups and each group will rotate through each of the 
following presentations. 

 9:15 am – 9:45 am: Spice Identification 
 9:50 am – 10:20 am: Extra Virgin Olive Oil Presentation and Tasting 
 10:25 am – 10:55 am: Cheese Presentation and Tasting 
 11:00 am – 11:30 am: Chocolate Presentation and Tasting 
 11:30 am - 12:15 pm: Lunch 
 12:15 pm – 12:30 pm: CIA Presentation 
 12:30 pm – 1:15 pm: CIA Guest Chef Cooking Demonstration 
 1:20 pm – 2:00 pm: CIA Alumni Panel 
 2:00 pm - 2:15 pm: Closing Remarks 
 
Mrs. Patty Beidel and Mrs. Terri Ann Park both representing the Admissions Division of The Culinary Institute 
of America will offer the most current information about their educational programs.   
Students who submit their applications for admission to the CIA at this event will have their $50 fee waived 
and those students that submit a completed application or bring the documents to complete their application 
on file, will receive their admissions decision the day of this event.  
 
The registration fee is $8.00 per person which will include continental breakfast and lunch.  See attached 
form. 
 
I look forward to seeing you in November.  Thank you for helping to provide this exciting opportunity for our 
future culinarians. 
 
Best regards,  
 
Timothy Michitsch, CEC, CCE, AAC 
440-774-1051 extension 2340 
tmichitsch@lcjvs.net 
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